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Clerk of the Board, based upon the recommendation of the Building Industry Advisory Committee,
recommending the Board accept the following resignation and make the following appointment to the
Building Industry Advisory Committee:

1) Accept the resignation of Katie Donahue; and

2) Appoint Jeff Short, North State Building Industry Association Member, Term Expiration 10/30/2021.

FUNDING: N/A

On September 28, 2018, the Clerk of the Board was notified that Katie Donahue, North State Building
Industry Association Member, had resigned from the Building Industry Advisory Committee. A Notice
of Vacancy was posted on October 1, 2018. After the vacancy period had expired, only one
application was received from Jeff Short.

For more information on Boards, Commissions or Committees, go to
http://edcapps.edcgov.us/bos/commissions.asp. For more information on the Building Industry
Advisory Committee, go to http://edcapps.edcgov.us/bos/detail4.asp?BoardNumber=108.
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